
  EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION 
CHAPTER 1098  

SHAWNEE, OKLAHOMA 
 

The Shawnee, OK, EAA Chapter 1098 is an official chapter of the EAA, Wittman Airfield, Oshkosh, Wisconsin 
54903-3089.  Phone (414) 426-4800.  Chapter 1098 was organized to promote aviation in the community, provide 
camaraderie, sharing of aeronautical knowledge and skills among those with interest in grassroots aviation and 
who share the objectives of the EAA.  Chapter dues are $20.00 per year, payable on January 1. Normally our 
meetings are held on the fourth Sunday of the month at 2:30 PM in the Aviation Vo-Tech Building, Northeast 
corner of the Shawnee Airport, Shawnee, OK. Time, date and place is subject to change.  Please check your 

newsletter for current meeting information. 

 
Chapter Website: EAA1098.org 
Facebook: EAA Chapter 1098 

 
Newsletter information:  EAA Chapter 1098 publishes the newsletter once a month.  Its purpose is to inform.  
 

Members are encouraged to submit aviation- and member-related information and 
suggestions to the newsletter editor. 
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There is no regular meeting this month; the Guthrie event last Saturday served as our monthly 
meeting. 
 
The Guthrie-Edmond Community Day and Fly-In, held Saturday, September 15, was a great 
success. Storms were threatening to spoil things much of the day, but did little to prevent a 
great show, both in the air and on the ground. 
 
Fifty-eight Young Eagles were given the chance to experience the joy of flight. 
 
See below for pictures. 
 

 
The Ford Tri-Motor is coming our way again! 
 

 
 
Anyone who wants to volunteer to help with the Tri-Motor must watch this training video: 
 
EAA Ford Tri-Motor Tour Stop Volunteer Training Video 
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1FQGgkk4YO4
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EAA Chapter 1098 Minutes  

 
No minutes this month 
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OTHER INFO 

 
Greg and Dianne Chapman had a huge day on Monday, September 10 – first engine start and 
taxi of their RV-8A! 
 
Watch the taxi video here: 
 

 
  

https://www.facebook.com/100007760404603/posts/2181742602094399/
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More pancakes will be eaten, and Young Eagles flown, this Saturday, September 22. 
Volunteers are always needed, so be there if you can. 
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Here are some pictures taken at the… 
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CLASSIFIEDS 

 
If you know of a classified that is outdated, or want to submit a new one, please notify the 
newsletter guy. 
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NOTICE: If you are receiving the newsletter but are not a member of the chapter and would like to become a 
member, please contact our Treasurer, Jeff Seebach and he will provide you an application. If you are already, a 
member of EAA National all that is required is to fill out our application and pay $20.00 and you are then a 
member of EAA Chapter 1098. If you are unable or do not want to join at this time, you are still welcome to 
attend our regular meetings.  


